

World Book Day Thursday 7th March

Please join us in dressing up as your favourite book character for **World Book Day.** If you have the book to match the costume, please feel free to bring it in so that we can read it at group time.



Red Nose Day Friday 15th March

We are inviting everyone to dress up as a superhero to help raise money for Red Nose Day.

MARCH 2024

Easter Egg Hunt

On April 3rd, the Winnersh Triangle team will be hosting an Easter Egg Hunt for the children over on the green.

We will be taking small groups over between 9am and 11am. If any parents or carers wish to join us, please speak to a member of the management team for details.



February Highlights in the rooms

This month in Hedgehogs, we have been exploring our book of the month 'Stick Man'. We went on a stick hunt and enjoyed washing our sticks before using them to paint pictures. Come and see our display board in our room!

This month in Little Toads, we focused on mini beasts. We searched for bugs in the garden, explored mini beast tuff trays, and read the Superworm story.

This month in Owls, we focused on Chinese New Year, learning about the celebration and creating art.

Dates for your diary

Events	Date
World Book Day	7 th March
Mother's Day Tea	11 th March
Red Nose Day	11 th March
Easter Egg Hunt	3rd April









Parent/carer notices

Signing children in and out - It

is important that parents and carers sign their children in on the register, located at the door in Hedgehogs, and inside the Toads and Owls room. At the end of the day, a carer will hand you the register to sign out.

Please write the time and sign to say you collected. Thank you!

Front door – please can we remind all entering the nursery, they must be buzzed in via their child's room. The front door must be closed securely behind them to ensure the safety of all children and staff. We would like to request you do not let in any other person waiting at the door as a member of staff will do this via the intercom.

Mother's Day Tea 11th March

Joins us for Mother's Day Tea. You can find event details on our events board in the hallway.

Reviews

It would be hugely appreciated if you could review us on Day Nurseries.

Your feedback is very important to us, and we'd love to hear your voices.





Car Safety

We would like to help remind parents about the importance of child car safety.

It is a legal requirement for all children to be in an appropriate seat/carrier when travelling in a car. It is your duty, as well as ours, to ensure safe travel for children.

We ask that where possible, children are not left unattended in a car in the nursery car park.

It is strongly advised that children do not wear their coat when strapped into their car seat, as this does not allow the straps a close enough fit for the child to be secure.

Kind Regards

The Willows Team

Toad Hall Nursery – The Willows

Winnersh@toadhall-nursery.co.uk